BARRE, VT.

LIFETIME MEMBERSHIP NOMINATION

A Sno-Bee lifetime member is one who has been a continuous member for over 20 years and has
distinguished themselves in furthering the cause of “the club”.

Nominee: Mike Perrigo
Nomination submitted by: Jim Morrill
Date: 12/31/2020

Mike first joined the Sno-Bees in 1997. He has been a trail trustee with Jim Morrill since 1998. | believe
that Mike has worked on every bridge in our trail system except for the John Plante bridge.

Mike was Treasurer for a period of 5 years. During this time, we applied for a loan to purchase the
groomer. We also paid off the note during those five years. Also, while treasurer Mike was able to get us
registered with the IRS as a nonprofit entity. This required gathering all the information necessary to
complete the application and submitting it.

After a few years off Mike was elected President for 3 years. During this time, we sold the old Polaris 4-
wheeler and purchased the Polaris side by side. During his time as President, he also helped with the
membership being the runner between membership, the Treasurer, and our TMA vendors. This included
changing regular season TMA’s for the early bird ones on the 15" of December, separating the TMA’s
and the money and getting them to the appropriate people.

Mike was also our liaison with the City of Barre for the trail that runs thru the city Cow Pasture. He was
also a member of the City Cow Pasture Stewardship Committee from 2014-2021

Mike has also managed our landowner appreciation program since we switched from maple syrup to gift
certificates

If you ever go past the Beehive during the off season you will notice the grounds are well kept and that
is because Mike has taken care of that chore for the last 8 years or so



